
To whom it may concern, 
I’m in favor of HB 3349. 
Anything that can help the homeless I’m for. 
Not only is homelessness a problem for home owners, it’s down right dangerous for them to live on the 
street. 
I talk to a guy that sells Street Roots (a very good program the homeless are offered). He has to pack all 
his meager belongings in a wagon and take it while he sells the paper. If he didn’t they would be stolen. 
Please get this bill passed! 
Stephen Weber 
Meadows Group  
503-891-4663 
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Stephen Weber              
Meadows Group Inc., Realtors   
www.yourhomepdx.com 
stephen@meadowsgroup.com 
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